March 31, 2014

TO: School Board Members

FROM: Maurice L. Woods /W\VJ >
Chief Strategy & Operations Officer

VIA: Robert W. Runcie
Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF EE-3, ADDITIONAL RECOMMENDATION
53-080V~-PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT SERVICES FOR NON-
PUBLIC SCHOOLS, FROM THE APRIL 1, 2014 REGULAR SCHOOL
BOARD MEETING '

Please withdraw EE-3, Additional Recommendation 53-080V-Professional

Development Services for Non-Public Schools, from the April 1, 2014 Regular School
Board Meeting,.
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